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Police Liaison Group (PLG) Update: 

Next PLG Meeting will be on Friday 19 July. 

I have received an email from PC Mesha Wardman to say that she will send a report for our 

next meeting.  Unfortunately, she is unable to attend. 

 

Youth & Community Engagement Update: 

There haven’t been any new reports of Anit-Social Behaviour (ASB) in the village this month.  

If anyone does witness any ASB, please let us know. 

The Anti-Social Behaviour Outreach Work has begun and continues to be positive. 

The next Youth Working Group meeting will be on: Monday 22 July 2024 

 

Final Netball Update: 

Active Cornwall has confirmed the funding and Camborne Science & International Academy 

(CSIA) PE Department, fully support the project delivery.  This has now been advertised and 

begins on the 10 September 2024.  This has been handed over to the Lastonet Junior 

Committee to take forward and I’d like to wish them continued success with this project.   

  

Potential Acquisition of the land known as: Lighthouse Hill Car Park, 

Recreational Ground, Playing Field & surrounding land from Cornwall Council. 

Cllr Simon Goodwin and I met on Tuesday 9 July.  It was AGREED that Cllr Goodwin will 

now write up the proposal, ready for the September Parish Council Meeting. This will be sent 

to the Working Group for comments and agreement beforehand.     

Request for this to go onto the September Agenda. 

 

 


